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Hello Mr. Luckett:
My name is Virginia Dulworth Albert. I am Member/Manager of Dulworth Properties, LLC. We own
property across the Outer Loop from the subject property.  We received a notification of the
Development Review Committee’s August 17 meeting regarding a proposed revision to Mr. Greer’s
multi-tenant commercial development. While my attempts to determine the proposed revisions
through an online search have been unsuccessful, I am quite confident that the revisions will be in
the best interest of both the development and the community it serves. I am unable to attend the
August 17 meeting as I will not be in Louisville; however, I did want to express my positive support
for his request as an adjacent property owner.
Sincerely,
Virginia (Jenny) Dulworth Albert
859.227.0299
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